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My name is Jacob Farmer, from Belgrade, ME and am writing in support of LD 29. 
As someone who currently utilizes the River Trail from Augusta to Gardiner, I find 
this trail great for physical and mental fitness and a great way to travel from town to 
town without being on a major roadway. I am a proponant of extending this from 
Gardiner to Topsham in order to expand the length of travel and ability to communte 
even further along the river trail. Thank you for your time, please vote "Ought to 
Pass" on LD 29!


